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ISL at the TOC Europe 2010 in Valencia 

From 08th-10th June, the Institute of Shipping Economics and Logistics (ISL) attends the TOC 

Europe 2010 in Valencia, Spain. The TOC - Terminal Operators Conference is considered one 

of the most important trade conferences and exhibitions around the latest trends and issues 

in the fields of shipping, ports and terminals. This year's motto of the event is "New Decade, 

New World?". 

 

With a view to the optimisation and simulation of processes on terminals, the ISL will mainly 

present its tools in this area. The focus is ViTO - the Virtual Terminal Optimisation tool. ViTO 

can be used through the different phases on a terminal. From the planning up to the imple-

mentation and operation, the layout, the insert of devices and the strategies can be opti-

mised. This applies to both conventional as well as for automated handling systems. By di-

rectly coupling the Terminal Operating System (TOS) with ViTO, you leave the abstract plan-

ning level and optimise the real processes. 

• What potential can be reached by optimising the processes? 

• How can the TOS be optimally adjusted to the terminal processes? 

• What training opportunities can be offered in virtual environments for the staff of the control 

center? 

• How can environmental impacts (noise, CO2 emissions) of the terminal operations be 

determined and reduced? 

These and similar questions will be answered by ISL at the TOC from 08th-10th June 2010 in 
Valencia at booth C22 on the accompanying exhibition. Admission to the exhibition is free 
with registration to the organizer. 

The analysis and improvement of processes on the terminal are also an issue in the confe-
rence part of the TOC. Dr.-Ing. Holger Schuett, manager of ISL’s area specialising in optimisa-
tion and simulation, will discuss different ways to achieve “Operational Excellence” by con-
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necting the Terminal Operation Systems with virtual simulation and optimisation tools in the 
session "Operations & Technology" on the second day of the conference. 

This is an important issue against the backdrop of last year’s painful decline in traffic vo-
lumes which prompted a wave of cost-cutting at the sharp end of terminal operations. 
Excess equipment was taken out of service, labour was reduced where possible and discre-
tionary investment was in many cases deferred. But now that the obvious cuts have been 
made, where should terminals look to achieve longer term strategic gains in their operating 
efficiencies? Right here, technology clearly has a role to play. Thus, the current period offers 
the opportunity to deal with changes on the terminal, after missing this for the past boom 
and the following restructurings as a result of the crisis. 

Further information concerning procedure, programme and registration:  

www.toc-europe.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Institute of Shipping Economics and Logistics (ISL) 
Barkhausenstrasse 2, 27568 Bremerhaven, Germany 

Contact Person: Dr.-Ing. Holger Schuett 
Phone: +49(0)471/30 98 38-13 Email: simulation@isl.org      Web: www.isl.org 
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